
 
 
 
 
 
Once again it’s that time of year!  Your sixth form students 
considering going into higher education are gathering details of 
courses and establishments and now they need to know about the 
new rules regarding funding available to cover tuition fees and 
living costs.    
 
The Student Support Team are again offering their services to 
come along to your school from Monday 16th January through to 
the Friday 3rd March and give presentations providing the most up 
to date details available to both students and parents. 
 
You will probably be aware that there have been changes to the 
way that financial assistance is administered and to the assistance 
available.  
 
In order to ensure that students and parents have all the 
information regarding the financial assistance they require to make 
the transfer from school to university/college as smooth as 
possible we would like extend this offer to everyone. 
 
Our staff are happy to give the presentations either during the 
school day or in the evenings to enable parents to come along too.  
The presentation, with an opportunity to ask individual questions at 
the end, should take no more than an hour.  A shorter time scale 
does mean that it is not possible to provide all the information 
required so we recommend that at least an hour be set aside. 
 
If you would be interested in this service please contact Sharon 
Jay no later than Friday 15th December on 01603 222439 or email 
sharon.jay@norfolk.gov.uk.     
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